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Green Street Lane Closure  

(between Sixth Street and Wright Street) 

 

CHAMPAIGN – In order to install roof equipment by crane at 607 E. Green Street, Custom 

Service Crane will close the eastbound lane of Green Street between Sixth Street and Wright 

Street.  Eastbound traffic will be detoured in the area, but westbound traffic will remain open and 

uninterrupted. 

 

The closure will occur on Wednesday, February 19, 2025, between the hours of 9 a.m. and 11 

a.m., weather permitting. 

 

 
 

Please use alternate routes to avoid the lane closure and pay close attention to traffic control 

devices.  The City of Champaign would like to thank you for your cooperation while this work is 

being performed. 

### 


